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The Belmont Condominium Trust


July 8, 2008

Dear Belmont Owner and Tenant,

There are a couple of things that you should be aware of:

The use of excessive amounts of Laundry Detergent is causing a problem for some residents on the first floors in the mid-rise units. This is NOT a septic back-up issue; it’s a soap suds issue. There are suds backing up into the toilets and sinks in the first floor units. Although this is not a health risk, it is an annoyance for the owners that have to endure it. Please refrain from over utilizing laundry detergent in order to prevent unnecessary headaches for your fellow owners.
No owner or tenant may keep a kayak, any type of boat or anything else on the roof of any vehicle parked outside the garages.
We have had several reports of dogs on the premises recently. Per the Bylaws of the Belmont Condominium Trust, no dogs are permitted anywhere on the property at any time. This includes people that are visiting for even one night. The only exception to this rule is to remain in compliance with the American With Disabilities Act which allows “Assistance Animals” Any owner that has an “Assistance Animal must be registered with the office and must provide a yearly letter from their physician stating the medical reasons and need for such an animal.
The Belmont     (     One Belmont Road     (     West Harwich, MA  02671

Phone 508-432-8028     (     Fax 508-432-6212

Email   belmontmanager@comcast.net
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